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Fast Med Moves to Heal Marana, Arizona 

Fry’s Continental Ranch Plaza Signs New Lease for a Urgent Care Facility 

MARANA, AZ—Urgent Cares of America plans to open a 4,400 square foot Fast Med 

Urgent Care facility in the Fry’s Continental Ranch Plaza at the northeast corner of Cortaro 

and Silverbell Roads in Marana, Arizona. The new clinic will fill the areas needs for 

immediate medical care, which shall include all forms of family and occupational medicine. 

Urgent Cares of America is based in Fort Myers, Florida, with eight Fast Med locations in 

Arizona and twenty locations in North Carolina. It also has thirty-six affiliates located 

throughout nine other states in the US. Urgent Cares of America will also be opening a 

second Tucson location at Grant and Swan Roads. The new Marana facility is expected to 

open in the first quarter of 2012. 

Commercial Retail Advisors, LLC represented the Landlord and the Tenant was 

represented by Jesse Peron of CB Richard Ellis and Patrick Wathan of Equity, Inc. in this 

lease transaction. Commercial Retail Advisors, founded in 2001, specializes in the leasing 

and sales of shopping centers and retailer tenant representation throughout southern 

Arizona. For more information, please contact Craig Finfrock of Commercial Retail 

Advisors at (520) 290-3200 or visit their website at www.cradvisorsllc.com.  
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